
From: Cerys Smith   
Sent: 29 April 2023 13:05 
To: Planning 
Subject: Reference No: 2022/3853/P 
 
I am writing to object to the 'Theme Park' plans in Camden Market. As a 
local, I feel very strongly about this matter 
 
Why are we opposed to the wheel? 
1. Harmful impact on the 6 Listed building in the Regent's Canal 
Conservation Area. We should be preserving historical buildings in 
conservation areas! 
2. The wheel will be 40 metres tall allowing people to look into our 
homes resulting in loss of privacy! We don't want people staring into 
our windows! 
3. The impact of significantly larger crowds descending into the area - 
strain on roads and transport. The area is crowded enough as it is! 
4. We agree with the metropolitan Police that more visitors will increase 
potential crime levels. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cerys Smith 
 


